
Finance update
2024-2025



NVCF accounts for 2024

Annual accounts for 2024 have not yet been audited or 
approved by the Board. The audit is scheduled to take place in 
April 2025. 

Copies of the Northridge accounts will be available from the 
ACNC website or from the church office after the audit is 
complete.

The information presented in this update is based on draft 
figures.



Tithing trends from January 2024 – January 2025
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Tithing: Budget v Actual

Budget per month Average actual tithing 
per month

2023 $60,400 $58,100

2024 $60,400 $55,500

2025 (so far) $57,500 $50,000



Breakdown of expenses for 2024

Staffing costs
69%

Facility costs 
(including 

depreciation)
9%

Office and 
administration 

costs
7%

Ministries and 
activities

7%

Giving
8%
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